
Mobile market study - Submissions and anticipated timeline to complete the study 
 
2 November 2018 
 
Good morning 
 
We write to tell you that for our mobile market study:  
 

• we will be publishing submissions on our Issues paper on our website today (Friday 2 
November); and  

• we have included an indicative timeline for completing the study.  
 
Submissions received 
We received nine submissions from interested parties on our Issues paper by the Friday, 26 October 
2018 due date. 
 
Public versions of these submissions will be available on the Commerce Commissioner website from 
midday Friday 2nd November. 
 
The Commission will review the submissions and continue to gather further information to inform 
the study over the next few months before beginning to compile our preliminary findings. 
 
Anticipated timeline to complete the study 
We outline below our high-level indicative timeline to complete the study. 
 

Description Indicative timeframe 

Analysis of Submissions, further information gathering and 
assessment 

Nov 18 – Feb 19 

Preliminary findings released Apr-19 

Submissions due on the preliminary findings paper 
6 weeks after findings 
published 

Submissions published 
1 week after Submissions 
received 

Cross submissions due 
2 weeks after Submissions 
published 

Mobile market study conference (if required) June/July 2019 

Mobile market study Findings paper released Sep 2019 

 
*Dates maybe be subject to change. 

 
If you have any questions about the study please contact Andrew Harrison at 
andrew.harrison@comcom.govt.nz 
 
Vannessa Turner 
Manager Telecommunications Networks & Compliance | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 |  New Zealand 
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3663 | vannessa.turner@comcom.govt.nz 
Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 
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